
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Dated 2-3-2024 

It is for the information of all students of grade-VII to Grade -IX and XI, that there will be group 
photographs for these classes, the same memory in the form of your class photo will be 
presented to every student on the last paper day free of charge, so you are requested to come 
well dressed  in proper school uniform.  
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